
 
 
 

31 October 2017 

Adaptation Fund Board 
 
 
Approval of request for programme extension: UNDP (Cook Islands) 
 
Following the recommendation of the secretariat after its review of the request for programme 
extension for the project “Strengthening the Resilience of our Islands and our Communities to 
Climate Change (SRIC CC)” (Cook Islands) submitted by the United Nations Development 
Programme (UNDP), the Adaptation Fund Board decides to approve the extension of the 
programme completion date from May 2017 to May 2018. 
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